臨時休館のお知らせ

お客様各位

平素より ONE@Tokyo へ格別のご高配を賜り、誠にありがとうございます。 ONE@Tokyo では、新型コロナウィルス(COVID-19)の感染拡大防止のため、 お客さまとホテルスタッフの健康と安全を最優先とし、誠に勝手ながら下記の期間中を休館、宿泊に伴う業務と lobby café に関わる全ての営業を一時休業いたします。 お客様におかれましてはご迷惑とご不便をおかけいたしますが、何卒ご理解を賜りますようお願い申し上げます。

【休館予定期間】

2020年5月1日(金) ~ 2020年7月31日(金) ※状況により期間が変更になる可能性がございます。予めご了承ください。

宿泊に関するお問い合わせ: reservation@onetokyo.com lobby cafe に関するお問い合わせ: lobbycafe@onetokyo.com

ONE@Tokyo マネージメント

Notice of Temporary Closure

Dear Valued Guests,

Thank you very much for staying at ONE@Tokyo.

In order to prevent the spread of new coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, we would like to inform you that we will be closed during the following period. All business related to accommodation and café will be temporarily closed. Guests who has reservations during the period below will be contacted later on in person. We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in advance.

Thank you.

[Closed Period]

May 1st, 2020(Fri) to July 31st, 2020(Fri) * The period may change depending on the situation.

Accommodation: reservation@onetokyo.com lobby cafe: lobbycafe@onetokyo.com

ONE@Tokyo Management